
 

 

 

 

We want you to stay safe at all times: 

 

1. All persons entering the spa MUST wear a mask. 

2. Team members MUST wear a mask for the duration of all treatments 

3. Temperature checks of customers and employees upon entry. 

4. Customers and staff have to sanitize upon entry. 

5. Staff are temperature checked again during the course of the day. 

6. Lobby area is sanitized after each customer moves into a service or exits the spa. 

7. All work stations for all services are sanitized before and after each service. 

8. We have increased the spa attendants to three full time persons to ensure the place 

is sanitized on a consistent basis. 

9. We have formally engaged Mint cleaners that comes and does a deeper sanitization 

along with ours. 


